
 

 

Independence School District 

Board policy #934 

Site acquisition and facility expansion policy 

 

The board accepts the responsibility for keeping the public informed when considering 

acquisition of district property or the expansion and additions of the current site.   The 

office of the superintendent will provide informative news releases through media, district 

website and other means, as the superintendent and board deems necessary. 
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